
Permit Number(s): 
E24-0003: SEPA  

Site Locations:  
11210 Tukwila Intl. Blvd 
11231 East Marginal Way S  
 
Parcels: 
1023049059 
1023049056  
0923049387 
0923049152 
1023049083 

Applicant: 

Laura Maman, Miller Hayashi 

Architects  

Brandon Miles, City of 

Tukwila 

Property Owner: 

City of Tukwila 

 
City of Tukwila has issued a Determination of 

Nonsignificance (DNS) for the following project: 

The City of Tukwila proposes to construct a 
consolidated Public Works Campus located along the 
Duwamish River. The consolidated site plan unifies 
five adjacent parcels, generally referred to as the 
West Campus and the East Campus. The West 
Campus includes an existing Fleet and Facilities 
Building, existing paved areas, and new covered 
parking. The East Campus includes several new 
structures, a covered Spoils drying area, covered Salt/
Gravel/Sand storage, and areas of covered and open-
air parking. A shoreline restoration project along the 
bank of the Duwamish River is also included in the 
proposal.  
 
 
More information about the project is available online; visit https://tukw-egov.aspgov.com/PZ/
index.html and click on “Search.” To view this notice online scan the QR code with your device. 

To view the threshold determination, comment on the project, request a copy of any decision, or learn 
your appeal rights, contact the Project Planner, Breyden Jager, at (206) 431-3651 or 
Breyden.Jager@TukwilaWA.gov. Mailed comments may be submitted to DCD, 6200 Southcenter Blvd, 
Tukwila, WA 98188.  

Comments on this project must be received by 5:00 pm on 10/10/24.  
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